

INFORMUS

SERVICE EXCELLENCE

FOR PSA MEMBERS: KWAZULU-NATAL DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

31-10-2023

Feedback: Notification of Nurses' Uniform Allowance payment on 2 November 2023

The PSA in KwaZulu-Natal is pleased to inform members that the long-awaited Nurses' Uniform Allowance will be disbursed on Thursday, 2 November 2023.

The PSA recognises the importance of this allowance in ensuring Nurses' professional appearance and maintaining high standards in the healthcare sector. As healthcare workers, the Nurses' uniform allowance is essential in fulfilling Nurses' roles effectively and projecting a positive, uniformed image to patients and the community.

The PSA appreciates the patience and understanding of members during the delay in the payment of the allowance process. The PSA assures members that the Union has been working tirelessly to expedite the necessary procedures. The PSA understands that this allowance directly contributes to Nurses' well-being and professional outlook and is committed to ensuring timely and accurate disbursements in future. Members are invited to contact the PSA's Provincial Office: Durban should any clarification or assistance be required regarding the matter.

The PSA wishes to extend its gratitude for Nurses' dedication and unwavering commitment to providing quality healthcare services and for the outstanding work that they are doing, especially during these challenging times. Nurses' contribution to the well-being of the community is truly commendable, and the PSA takes pride in having Nurses as part of its membership.

Reuben Maleka
GENERAL MANAGER